
SANAUBAR PROJECT HAS BEGUN ITS
FIRST PILOT PROJECT .

The project's first initiative, awareness
sessions for students on green
sustainability, leadership, and climate
change, highlighted the importance of
environmental leadership, adopting eco-
friendly practices, green sustainability, and
resource preservation. It emphasized
nurturing a generation knowledgeable about
environmental issues and capable of
leading in the field. The session was
attended by 30 students from the 8th grade
at Al Baq'ah Girls' Preparatory School. The
project will proceed to its second phase,
which involves the practical phase of eco-
friendly practices and tree planting in the
school gardens. 
Are you excited to be part of the practical
phase of the project? 
Visit our website for more information.
www.sanaubar.org .
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Our founder Malak Alamar has been
awarded a royal grant from Crown Prince
Al Hussein bin Abdullah II to perform
Umrah alongside a group of innovative
youth and achievers from various regions
of the kingdom. The Jordanian Crown
Prince expressed his pride in the elite
youth who participated in this mission ,
Malak thanked his Royal Highness for  
his support and his constant belief for
Jordanian youth. Malak was chosen to
join the Crown Prince’s mission along
with 80 people from various regions of
the Kingdom . 

SANAUBAR PROJECT FOUNDER IN SAUDI
ARABIA WITH THE CROWN PRINCE OF JORDAN
AND ENTREPRENEURS  YOUTH FOR UMRAH
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SANAUBAR PROJECT PARTICIPATED IN
ONE OF THE MOST SIGNIFICANT
CONFERENCE ON
ENVIRONMENT,ELECTRICITY AND WATER
(NEXUS) 

Sanaubar project has been chosen to
participate in Nexus conference.The Nexus
approach highlights the interconnectedness
between water, energy, food security, and
ecosystems - water, soil, and land. This
conference was under the patronage of His
Royal Highness Prince Hassan bin Talal. At
this conference, the Sanaubar Project team
met with experts in the fields of
environment, energy, agriculture, and water,
discussing ways to establish partnerships
with various organizations and outline
strategies for developing the Project to
serve sustainability and green leadership.
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THE SANAUBAR PROJECT TEAM VISITS
ONE OF THE LARGEST FARMS
SPECIALIZING IN ORGANIC
AGRICULTURE IN JORDAN.

The Sanaubar Project team visited (Al-Khader)
Farm, which is one of the leading farms in organic
agriculture in Jordan. The team explored organic
farming techniques and the various types of the
organic plants that could be suitable for home and
residential areas. They also learned about various
modern farming techniques such as hydroponics
and vertical farming. The Sanaubar Project team
discussed partnership mechanisms with the farm
to provide them with seedlings of plants suitable for
rooftop and home garden farming. The farm owner
expressed joy in partnering with Sanaubar and
pledged full support to supply suitable seedlings
when implementing the home farming project
begins.
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YOU CAN ALSO BECOME PART OF SANAUBAR
FAMILY AND HELP US TO MAKE OUR DREAM
TRUE OF SEEING THE VULNERABLE
COMMUNITIES TRANSFORM INTO SELF-
SUSTAINING GREEN VILLAGES. YOU CAN ASSIST
US BY DONATING OR VOLUNTEERING WITH US.
FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT OUR WEBSITE
WWW.SANAUBAR.ORG 
OR TEXT US ON INFO@SANAUBAR.ORG


